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Over the past two fall academic terms (2011 and 2012) approximately 19% of degree-seeking applicants
have been rejected for admission to Hilbert College. In an effort to determine whether and where those
rejected applicants subsequently enroll in other colleges, the names of 479 such individuals were
submitted to the National Student Clearinghouse’s Student Tracker® service. Sixty-one percent (n=292)
were identified as having subsequently enrolled in another institution of higher education.

Findings from the analyses of the 292 applicants who were reported to have subsequently enrolled in
another college or university are:

e 84% of subsequent enrollments were at institutions within New York State; another 4.5% were
distributed within the surrounding states of PA, CT, MD, and NJ.

e 71 % enrolled in a 2-year school with two-thirds of those enrollments occurring at ECC (44%)
and NCCC (20%).

e Overall, about 19% of the 479 rejected applicants subsequently enrolled at ECC.

o Of the 85 individuals who enrolled at 4-year institutions, most went to private colleges (72%)
with Medaille College being most represented (26% of all 4-year enrollments).



